
Leading up to the start of the 2024-25 school year, the Pearl River School District excitedly geared

up for the return of all K-12 students, staff and teachers on September 3 by creating a Welcome

Back video. The piece was an opportunity to showcase familiar faces and introduce new students to

a number of our building principals, educators and faculty. Launching this short Reel on our

Instagram channel and resharing to our Facebook feed, we aimed to provide a glimpse into time

spent over the summer months preparing classrooms and all learning spaces in order to provide the

tools for student success. The District couldnt wait to have a full house once again, and we were

ready to open our doors to welcome all new and returning students. A huge focus for our school

community is connectedness and belonging - and we aimed to ensure that learners felt the

excitement and warmth of those that theyd see upon entering their respective buildings on the first

day of school.


